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PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING SERVICES FOR REPLACEMENT OF
RAILWAY CROSSING PROTECTION

URGENT

PLEASE FORWARD THIS DOCUMENT TO
WHOEVER IS IN POSSESSION OF THE BID

OPPORTUNITY

ISSUED: March 29, 2019
BY: Matthew Skinner, P. Eng.
TELEPHONE NO. 204 986-6425

THIS ADDENDUM SHALL BE INCORPORATED
INTO THE BID OPPORTUNITY AND SHALL
FORM A PART OF THE CONTRACT
DOCUMENTS

Please note the following and attached changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or instructions
in connection with the Bid Opportunity, and be governed accordingly. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this
Addendum in Paragraph 9 of Form A: Bid may render your Bid non-responsive.

QUESTIONS & RESPONSES

Question

Response

#
1

Does the City have an intended date for completion of
construction activities and the crossing protection being
put into active service?

Despite uncertainty in the scope of construction required,
the City desires to have the crossing protection in
service at the earliest date possible. It is anticipated that
construction activities will be completed prior to March 1,
2020.




